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30
th

 June 2017  

 

Dear Parents, 

The school allotment run by PTFA parerents is looking amazing and the crops are plentiful at this 

time of year.  What a lot of work has gone into getting the allotment to be in such a well managed 

state.  The allotment volunteers are now reaping the rewards of their labours of strawberries, 

raspberries, salad crops, peas and other crops such as sweetcorn, beetroot and potatoes are growing 

strongly ready for picking later in the season.  The children have received regular updates in 

assembly and below is a lovely picture of the lastest trug full of produce. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

School Meals 

School meals in the Infant School are free for every child under the Universal Free School Meal 

scheme.  I am keen for as many of our packed lunch children as possible to benefit from and enjoy 

the meals on offer.  I would like to suggest that 4
th

 July would be a great day to start with the 

YEEHAAAA American Independence Day themed meal consisting of Cheese Burger or Veggie 

Burger and Fries with Chocolate Brownie and a drink. 
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Y2 End of Year Performance 

Each Y2 Family is entitled to 2 seats (no charge) to watch the performance on either the afternoon 

of the 18
th

 July or the 19
th

 July.  Please reserve your seat by informing staff in the school office of 

the number of seats that you need. 

Sports Day 

Weather permitting, our Infant Sports Day will be on Friday 21
st
 in the morning.  Please can I ask 

that parents wait in the playground on that morning and accompany us across the road to Plymouth 

College Sports Field. 

End of Term 

The end of term for Hyde Park Infant and Junior School is Wednesday 26
th

 July.  Right up to the 

end of term we will be doing important learning and carrying out transitions for the children from 

their old to their new class.  Please do not book holidays in term time. 

Emotional Health and Wellbeing Drop In 

Livewell Southwest are providing drop in sessions for parents on 31
st
 July 1-3 and 14

th
 August 1-3 

Upstaris in Starbucks, Armada Way.  If you are worried about something that is happening in your 

life and need some space to talk or want some advice on how you are feeling, please drop in and 

have a chat to a trained professional. 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

          
Head Teacher 

 

 


